
   
 

   
 

 
Electrical Installation Condition Report (EICR) Requirements for Selective Licensing 

All Selective Licensing applications must include a satisfactory Electrical Installation Condition Report (EICR), which generally appears in a 

format similar to the example shown. These reports confirm that the fixed electrical system meets BS7671 standards, and they must be 

renewed every five years or whenever there is a change of tenancy—whichever occurs first. Since 1 April 2021, EICRs have been a legal 

requirement for all rented properties in England. 

Please note that these reports are different from Minor Works Certificates, which only cover small changes or additions to an existing 

electrical installation. 

For a completely new installation or a newly built property, an Electrical Installation Certificate (EIC) will be issued by the builder, their 

company, or a suitably qualified electrician. In such cases, an EICR is not required within the first five years, as the EIC itself confirms 

compliance with BS7671. 

 

 

 

 

 



   
 

   
 

 


